
  

 

August 12, 2021   Electronic Correspondence 

 

 

Asra Nomani 

Asra.nomani@defendinged.org 

 

Dear Ms. Nomani: 

 

On July 29, 2021, the Evanston/Skokie School District 65 (“the District) received a 

Freedom of Information Act request from you and extended the response time to 

August 12, 2021. Your request and the District’s response are provided below:  

Request:  

• All contracts, purchase orders and agreements that Evanston/Skokie School 

District 65 has had with businesses, consultants, public speakers or external 

organizations on diversity, equity, inclusion, culturally responsive teaching, 

social and emotional learning and anti-racism, 2011-2021. 

• Including but not limited to contracts, purchase orders and agreements the 

school district has had with Pacific Educational Group. 

  Response:  

Enclosed please find records that were discovered in a search that are responsive to 

your request. I have redacted the following information which constitutes private 

information under the FOIA and may be redacted: social security numbers; financial 

information; access codes; home addresses; and personal telephone numbers. 5 ILCS 

140/2(c-5); 5 ILCS 140/7(1)(b).  

 You have the right to have the denial reviewed by the Public Access Counselor 

(PAC) at the Office of the Illinois Attorney General. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). You can file 

your Request for Review with the PAC by contacting the PAC at: Public Access 

Counselor, Office of the Attorney General; 500 South 2nd Street; Springfield, 

Illinois 62706; Fax: 217-782-1396; E-mail: publicaccess@atg.state.il.us; Phone: 1-

877-299-3642. If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must 

do so within 60 calendar days after the date of the denial letter. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). 

Please note that you must include a copy of your original request for documents and 

the denial letter when filing a Request for Review with the PAC. You also have the 

right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in the State circuit 

court. 5 ILCS 140/11. 

 

Sincerely,  

Adeela Qureshi 

FOIA Officer 

mailto:publicaccess@atg.state.il.us
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